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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next  dinner  meeting will  be our Christmas Banquet  on December  14 at  the Centerville 
Junior-Senior High School Cafetorium.  Our evening begins at 6:30 p.m.

Lions hear from Police Chief

Centerville  Police  Chief  Ed  Buchholz  spoke  before 
members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday, evening 
Nov. 23rd.  Chief Buchholz is hoping to being a Cadet 
Program for teens to learn more about law enforcement 
in our town.

Chief Buchholz has been with the police department for 
23 years.  He always wanted to be a police officer and 
served  as  a  MP  in  the  Air  Force  before  coming  to 
Centerville.  

The Centerville Police Dept. has seven members and is 
now housed in the new facility just east of town, which is 
large enough for each member to have their own office. 
Matt Alexander is assistant chief.

The dinner meeting was held in the Senior Center.  Tim McConaha, First VP of the Lions Club, 
conducted the business meeting.  Dennis Stephen announced the annual Lions Club Christmas 
party will be held on Dec. 14th at the high school cafetorium.                                       
   

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend!

 Future meetings and events
January 25 – Regular meeting
February 22 – Regular meeting

___________________________________________________________________________________

Police Chief Buchholz being welcomed by Lions Safety 
Officer Bob Hobson
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